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July 28, 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Members of the Fond du Lac Family YMCA, 

I hope this message finds you well and enjoying all the benefits of your membership at our Y. We are genuinely 
grateful for your continued support and dedication to our community. 

We want to inform you of an upcoming change to our membership rates. Following a thorough review and 
thoughtful approval by our Board of Directors, we will be implementing a minimal rate increase to help us 
continue delivering the high-quality programs, services, and facilities our members value and rely on. 

The new rates will take effect on September 1, 2025. 

We remain committed to keeping membership affordable and accessible to all, and this increase supports our 
ongoing efforts to maintain and enhance the Y experience for everyone in our community. 

Effective September 1, 2025, our monthly membership rates will be as follows: 

 

 

 

 

The new membership rates will be reflected on your scheduled bank or credit card draft of September 1, 2025. If 
you are on an annual payment plan, your membership rate will not change until your annual renewal payment is 
due. If you are receiving financial assistance through our Membership for All program, your membership rate will 
adjust according to the discount you receive, and the membership type you have. If you receive a Child Care 
family discount or Veteran’s discount, your same discount will apply to the new applicable membership rate.  
 

We understand that financial circumstances can vary, and we want to reassure you that no one is turned away 
due to their inability to pay. If you or someone you know is experiencing financial hardship, financial assistance 
is available. For more information, please reach out to our Membership team or visit fdlymca.org. 

At the Fond du Lac Family YMCA, we are proud to offer a wide range of programs and services that support the 
health and well-being of individuals and families throughout our community. Whether it is access to modern 
fitness equipment, a variety of live and virtual group exercise classes—including 24/7 facility access—youth 
sports, swim lessons, or wellness initiatives, our goal is to help every member live a healthier, more active life.  

With a strong commitment to inclusion, we provide opportunities for all—regardless of age, background, or 
fitness level—to feel welcome and supported.  

Youth (age 8-18): $26.00/month 
Young Adult (age 19-30): $36.00/month  
Adult: (age 31-64): $56.00/month 
Senior: (age 65+): $51.00/month 
Family/Household: $77.00/month 
Senior Family/Household: $66.00/month 
Local College: $5 discount off the individual rate, adjusted based on your age 

http://www.fdlymca.org/
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In addition to the updated membership rates, we are excited to share several improvements that have recently 
taken place—or are coming soon—to update our spaces and enhance your Y experience and support a safe, 
welcoming environment for all. These include: 

• Completion of the second level energy efficient lighting project 
• New flooring currently being installed in our Child Care and Child Watch areas 
• Upgrades to men’s and women’s locker rooms and shower areas, including new flooring and 

enhancements such as ceiling updates, fresh paint, and improved lighting 

Plans are underway for future facility improvements designed to enhance your overall member experience. 

Additionally, we are working through plans to address unexpected water damage in the Community Gym and in 
Studio 1, which affected the floors and ceilings. We appreciate your patience and understanding as we assess 
and restore these areas. 

Thank you for being a valued part of our YMCA community. Your membership supports more than just your 
health—it helps us serve others, grow stronger together, and continue to make a positive impact in Fond du Lac. 

If you have any questions or concerns about the upcoming changes, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

Sincerely, 

 
JJ Raflik, Executive Director/CEO 
Fond du Lac Family YMCA 
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